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MEMORANDUM

TO : All Regional Executive Directors

THROUGH : The Undersecretaries
Field Operations and Environment- Luzon and Visayas
Field Operations- Mindanao

ATTENTION : Regional Strategic Communication and Initiatives Groups

FROM : The Undersecretary
Finance, Information Systems, and Climate Change
The Chairperson
DENR National GAD Focal Point System

SUBJECT : SHOWCASING OF MGA KWENTONG KLIMA-LIKASAN
RECOGNITION AWARDS

DATE : 17 June 2022

This refers to the effort to showcase the stories … “Mga Kwentong Klima-likasan
Recognition Awards”.

The recognition award is a joint effort of the DENR Gender and Development Office
and Climate Change Service. It aims to highlight the good contributions and initiatives that
public officers and ordinary citizens are making for a climate of real change.

It is also our participation in the joy of the journey of the Global Good Stories
Movement. This movement seeks good stories of people making peace with the Earth.

“We do not seek to hold people accountable and liable.
We will make them an example,
of the responsible and the sustainable.”

Selected stories from nominations received will be officially endorsed to the
international secretariat of the Good Stories Movement (Normandy, France).

This is to officially request the PENROs and CENROs to search for good stories that
care for the Land, Air, and Waters (LAW) of Life. Please send them to our Office using the
attached nomination form. The concept note and mechanics are also attached for reference.



We hope to hold the National Awarding event on November 2022 as part of the
National Climate Change Consciousness Week. May we respectfully request for your
nominations not later than October 14, 2022.

Should you have any clarification on this matter, your staff may contact Ms. Micah
De Leon or Mr. Juan Miguel Reboton at 8-9281194/8-9281208 or email address,
ccs@denr.gov.ph.

Thank you in anticipation of your usual kind cooperation on the matter.

ATTY. ANALIZA REBUELTA-TEH
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